
Notes from the President… 

Hello, BSC, and welcome to August (already?)! 

I hope that this month’s newsletter finds you all in good health and 

even better spirits!    The dog days of summer are on us, and time 

ticks on – we have no choice but to wait!  

It is unbelievable how much the COVID-19 has taken from us this year.  We were 

all looking forward to the parties with SOS Fall Migration.  Unfortunately, Fall 

SOS has also fallen victim to the pandemic – your 2020 FALL MIGRATION has 

been cancelled.  While some bars and clubs in N. Myrtle Beach are beginning to 

open up with restrictions, the ACSC/SOS boards have chosen not to risk the health 

and wellbeing of its members.  If you have already purchased your 2020 SOS 

cards, they will be honored through February 1, 2021, so that will get you 

through Midwinter SOS. 

The BOD continues conducting meetings while social distancing since there is still 

much business coming up to be considered.  The Hall of Fame, the Special 

Olympics golf tournament, and most importantly, our officer nominations and 

elections.  How can all this business be carried out with the health scare still in full 

swing?  Well, it has been decided that the 2020 HOF will be suspended at this 

time due to the uncertainty of holding HOF committee meetings – it is just not safe.  

Our annual Golf Tournament is cancelled for 2020.  Besides the pandemic, 

there’ve been no members to step up and take on chairing this important 

fundraiser.  Hopefully, 2021 will bring some fresh, exciting ideas that will ‘wake 

up’ interest in this essential charity need for some those “Special Olympians”! 

Discussions regarding 2021 officer nominations/elections are still that – 

discussions.  I ask ALL of you to please stay tuned in. Check your email, read the 

BSC Facebook group, and answer the phone – we may even need to call each of 

you.  No ideas are off the table! 

I would like to thank every member that accepted my challenge to chair a 

committee for 2020.  I appreciate that you were willing to take on such 

responsibility, and it touches my heart.  Whatever great ideas you had for your 

event, hold on to it – next year will be here in a flash! Yes, the COVID robbed us 

from a lot of great fun and fellowship, but we have 2021 to make up for it, and 

I’m looking forward to spending it with you all, our club! I wish you and your 

families health, happiness, and SAFETY!   

Love to you all, and by all means, “Don’t Forget the Basics!!” 

Kim Sellars 

President 
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Karen Byrd 8/1 
Kevin Loy 8/1 
Joe Davis 8/2 
Debbie Burnham 8/3 
Kathy Shotwell 8/3 
Bernice Shoffner 8/6 
Martha Hopper 8/7 
Larry Veach 8/8 
Jay Craft 8/9 
Edith Loy 8/9 
Cindy Swiggett 8/13 
Lynda Justice 8/15 
Stephen Stearns 8/16 
Joyce Thompson 8/17 
Bobbie Pate 8/18 
Jesse Justice 8/19 
Betty Burgess 8/20 
Buddy Whaley 8/21 
Cayce Lineberry 8/23 
Mac McSherry 8/23 
Polly Fox 8/24 
Neil Chaney 8/25 
Buddy Baker 8/26 
Bernie Simber 8/26 
Linda Ray 8/26 
Jimmy Bare 8/28 
Brent Wilder 8/28 
Lynda Allred 8/29 
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Judy Bateman 9/1 
Charles Jones 9/2 
Buddy Richardson9/3 
Mary Shelton 9/5 
Rick Burnham 9/6 
Mike Wilson 9/6 
Marcia Shreve 9/13 
Jane Williamson 9/13 
Ronnie Gregory 9/15 
Kay Jones 9/15 
Ron Fogleman 9/18 
Candy Brooks 9/21 
Bonnie Gates 9/22 
Bob Peterson 9/23 
Shine Oliver 9/24 
Teresa Upchurch 9/25 
Dianne Fogleman 9/26 
Amber Allen 9/30 

It is with heavy hearts that the BSC 
board has elected to cancel the Special 
Olympics Golf Tournament and the BSC 
Hall of Fame.  Unfortunately, the 
pandemic is still at large, and Gov. 
Cooper has extended Phase 2 restrictions 
for at least a few more  
weeks. These limitations  
make assembling for  
meetings and planning  
for uncertain outcomes  
and participation  
extremely difficult. 
THANK YOU FOR  
UNDERSTANDING! 



Update on 2021  
Valentine’s 
Benefit!! 

SUNSHINE NEWS 
Tommy Fuller went home to be with the Lord.  Our condolences were sent to his family. 

Ruth Tillman (Sissy) had hip replacements and is recovering at Steve‘s home. Please remember her 

with your thoughts and prayers. Sent card to let her know her friends are thinking of her. 

Allen Roney had knee surgery and is at home recovering. Please remember Allen. Card was sent with 

thoughts and prayers 

Andrea Loy’s Dad went home to heaven. Please keep her and Scott and their family in your prayers.  

Cindy Foust’s son had to have heart surgery. Please let her know that we are praying that 

Nick will be home soon and on his way to a full recovery. 

Judy Bateman was in the hospital with a stomach issue and is home now doing much better. 

Gail Copland had foot surgery and came home, but had complications and had to return to the 

hospital. Please keep her in your prayers. 

Tommy Stafford was taken to the hospital with heart issues please keep him and Vicki in your prayers. 

Doug Keaton had knee surgery and is home and going through recovery, so please remember him in 

your prayers. 

Stephen Stearns is doing better – prayers are being answered. 

Kim Sellars is scheduled for a total knee replacement on August 18th.  Please remember her in your 

thoughts and prayers. 

On behalf of the Burlington Shag Club, cards are sent to our members to give them words of 

encouragement and to let them know they are not alone, that their shag friends are lifting them up in 

prayer and that they are loved! 

Thank you to all members who participated in the 
emailed SurveyMonkey to determine our 2021 
Valentine’s Benefit!  This business was time-
sensitive because of contracts and booking dates to 
be ‘locked in’. I’m grateful that Darlene could use 
this survey tool to enable us reach these decisions.  
Of course we’d rather have had discussions of our 
Valentine’s Benefit in a regular BSC business 
meeting, but it wasn’t to be. 
A majority vote determined that we will have a 
dance, Cat 5 Band will be our guest entertainment, 
and the charity of choice is Hospice, now known as 
AuthoraCare Collective. 
Darlene and I are so excited to start making plans, 
so look for committee meeting details soon.  We’ll 
need your help, and you can bet we’ll have a great 
time of fun and fellowship doing it!  We look 
forward to seeing everyone soon! 
Darlene Oakley and Kim Sellars 
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Burlington Shag Club 

Burlington Shag Club 

P. O. Box 1174 

Burlington, NC 27216-1174 

August 2020 

Newsletter deadline for the September issue is August 25
th

.  Please 

email  any items you want to be considered for publication to 

brenda.richardson.smith@gmail.com. 
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